
 

 
Notice of Public Hearing  

Local Control Accountability Plan and Proposed Budget 
 

Pursuant to Education Codes 42103, 42127, and 52062, notice is hereby given that the 
Robla School District Governing Board will hold a public hearing to solicit comments on 
the 2018-2019 Local Control and Accountability Plan and Proposed Budget of the District. 
The LCAP is a district’s plan that describes the goals, actions, services, and expenditures 
to support positive student outcomes that address state and local priorities. 

Any interested party is invited to attend and make an oral or written presentation at the 
public hearing regarding the Local Control Accountability Plan and/or proposed Budget. 
The public hearing is scheduled as follows: 

Date:  Thursday, June 7, 2018 
Time:  5:30 p.m. 
Location: Main Avenue School, 1400 Main Avenue, Sacramento 95838 

 
The Local Control and Accountability Plan and Budget can be inspected by the public 
during the hours of 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM at the Robla School District Office located at 
5248 Rose Street, Sacramento, California. 
 
The LCAP and Budget are scheduled to be presented to the Board for adoption at the 
June 28, 2018 board meeting. 

If you need additional information, please call the Superintendent’s Office at 916-649-
5248. 

Posted on:  May 25, 2018 

Posted at:  District Office  
   School Sites  
   District Website 


